
 
August 05, 2014 
 
To:   Mayor Bemrich and City Council  
 
From:  John Horrell, Water Plant 
 
Subject: Water Plant, payment of well 17 repairs  
 

 
 
ACTION:  For vote August 11, 2014 

 
 
Brief History 
Pump output had dropped from the normal 1,500 gpm to less than 950 gpm.  
 
Analysis of Issue 
Amperage was checked and was down around 30%.  The pump was suspected as 
being the problem and Northway was called to remove pump/motor to check problem.  
Found some pipe with bad threads along with pump bowl assembly needing replaced 
and repair to 200 HP motor.  Estimate of work $53,359.  Final cost $63,106. 
 
Budget Impact 
Line item in current year for well maintenance is $100,000. This is to be paid from the 
Water Utility Fund. 
 
Strategic Plan Impact 
Follows Policy D.4.2 in that planning includes maintenance and repair of infrastructure, 
in particular raw water. 
 
Comprehensive Plan Impact 
NA 
 
Subcommittee or Commission Review / Recommendation 
Repair work approved March 24. 
 
Staff Conclusions / Recommendations 
Approve payment for repairs to motor and pump. 
 
Alternatives 
NA 
 
Implementation and Accountability 
NA 
 



 
 
Signed       Approved 
 
 
 
____________________    _____________________ 
John P. Horrell     David R. Fierke 
Water Plant Superintendent   City Manager 
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